290 South Arlington Avenue Reno, NV 89501-1713 Phone: 775-326-9428

Fax: 775-329-6009 renodiocese.org

Thursday June 1, 2023

Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ,

I am pleased to announce the following clergy assignments effective July 1, 2023.

- Fr. Tony Quijano as Pastor of St. Paul's in Winnemucca
- Fr. Jose Sobarzo as Pastor of St. Patrick's Church in Fallon
- Fr. Tom Nelson as Pastor of St Mary's in the Mountains in Virginia City and continuing as Pastor of St. Ann's in Dayton.

In addition, I am happy to welcome two new priests from the Heralds of the Good News, a missionary order based in India.

Effective July 1, 2023,

- Fr. Nehru Stephen will be Parochial Vicar at St. Joseph's in Elko
- Fr. David Michael will be Parochial Vicar at St. Albert the Great in Reno

Sincerely yours in Christ,

Most Reverend Daniel H. Mueggenborg

Bishop of Reno